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The Board of Nursing concurs with the analysis of the Department of Planning and 
Budget for the proposed amendments to 18VAC90-20-10 et seq., Regulations Governing 
the Practice of Nursing with one exception.   
 
The EIA states that “the Board now proposes to require proof of continuing competency 
as a condition of biennial renewal for every renewal cycle…”  Proof of continuing 
competency or submission of documentation will not be a condition of renewal; licensees 
will be required to participate in continuing competency activities and maintain a record 
of such participation.  Only if requested by the Board will the licensee be required to 
submit evidence of compliance. 

  

 
 


